ORLOFF
LOWENBACH

STIFELMAN &
OLSS SIEGEL ra.

Philip Corbo and Laura Wilensky Attend the
59th Heckerling Institute on Estate Planning

Warm weather and industry conferences are always a great combination.

OLSS shareholders Laura Wilensky and Philip Corbo recently attended the 59th Heckerling
Institute on Estate Planning, one of the nation’s preeminent estate planning conferences, in
Orlando. This annual event features industry-leading speakers and insights on emerging case
law, legislation, and other developments in the estate planning arena.

This year’s Heckerling Institute gave Laura and Philip a chance to catch up with professional
colleagues, make some new connections, and share the work they’ve been doing at OLSS. After
a packed week of educational programming and networking, the OLSS team left Heckerling
reenergized and motivated to continue delivering exceptional service to their trusts and estates
clients.
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